City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

May 12, 1995

Gary Bittner

Jeff Mortensen & Assoc
6010-B Midway Park Blvd
Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE: REVISED GRADING & DRAINAGE PLAN FOR LOS DURANES COMMUNITY
CENTER (H12-D1)
RECEIVED APRIL 19, 1995 FOR BUILDING PERMIT
ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 04-18-95

Dear Mr. Bittner:

Based on the information included in the submittal referenced above, City
Hydrology accepts the Grading & Drainage Plan for Building.

Include a copy of the Grading & Drainage Plan, dated 04-18-95, in each set
of construction documents that will be submitted to Code Administration for the
Building Permit.

Engineer's Certification of grading & drainage per DPM checklist must be
accepted by City Hydrology before any Certificate of Occupancy is released.

If you have any questions about this project, You may contact me at 768-2727.

Sincerely,

Tonf) it

John P. Curtin, P.E.
Civil Engineer/Hydrology

- Andrew Garcia
Chris Hare, Sanders Rogers Architects, 301 Gold SW 87102

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




